
General Education Committee Meeting 
Brockmann Conference Room 

Thursday February 6, 2020 
  

In attendance: Valerie Guyant, Charlie Mack, Spike Magelssen, Neil Moisey, Cristy Ozburn, 
and Kasthuri Udayakumar 
Absent: Aaron Riggins  
Guest: None 
Recorder: Cristy Ozburn 
 
Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 4:04 p.m. 
 
Approval of Minutes from January 10, 2020: Approved, none opposed 
 
Proposals: 
19-09 through 19-13, 19-16, 19-19, 19-21 through 19-23  

● Not applicable to General Education Committee. Passed on to Curriculum Committee. 
 
19-14 & 19-15 

● Unanimously approved, none opposed. 
 
19-17 & 19-18 

● Unanimously approved, none opposed. 
 
19-20 

● Unanimously approved, none opposed. 
 

New Business:  
At the January 14, 2020 Academic Senate meeting the Committee’s proposal for an integrated 
general education assessment plan was presented. Discussion ensued and the Academic Senate 
President requested the scheduling of a strategy meeting to be attended by himself, Cristy, 
Valeria Guyant (CASE Chair), and Steven Don (COTS Chair). This strategy meeting was held in 
the Brockmann Conference Room on January 27, 2020 with all participants present. At this 
meeting it was decided that the next step would be to draft General Education Core Learning 
Outcomes, which would subsequently be distributed to general education faculty to solicit input.  
 
General Education Core Learning Outcomes have been drafted and a second strategy meeting 
will be scheduled for the end of February/beginning of March to finalize and then distribute to 
general education faculty for input.  
 
Committee discussed representing our proposal for an integrated general education assessment 
plan to the Academic Senate for definitive approval.  



 
Committee discussed conducting a pilot general education assessment of 3 Fall 2019 classes 
(WRIT 101L, PSYX 100, and NRSG 320) using the Value Rubric - Critical Thinking. This pilot 
assessment would be completed during Spring 2020 for two reasons. First, it will serve to 
demonstrate to general education faculty one possible proposed assessment procedure. Second, it 
will prevent a gap in assessment of the general education core while a new procedure is being 
created. This pilot was approved to proceed by all members present, and will be prepared by 
Valerie Guyant (WRIT 101L), Cristy Ozburn (PSYX 100), and Kasthuir Udayakumar (NRSG 
320). 
 
Motion to Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 5:02 p.m. 
 


